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RELOCATION OF IRBM KUALA LUMPUR BANDAR  

BRANCH 

 
Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) is pleased to announce that our 

Kuala Lumpur Branch Office in Jalan Kg. Attap, Kuala Lumpur will close 

operations temporarily on May 2nd, 2014 (Friday) to enable relocation works 

to its new office in Menara Olympia, Jalan Raja Chulan KL. 

 

This office will resume operations at the new location beginning May 5th 

2014 (Monday) at the following address:  

 

Lembaga Hasil Dalam Negeri Malaysia, 

Cawangan Kuala Lumpur Bandar 

Tingkat 3,4,6,7,10,15 dan 17, Menara Olympia 

No. 8, Jalan Raja Chulan, 

50200 Kuala Lumpur. 

 

General Line : 03-20593600 

 

As such, the current LHDNM Kuala Lumpur Bandar office will 

terminate its operation at 3.30 P.M (Stamp Duty Service Counter) 

and 5.00 P.M (e-Filing and Taxation Service Counter) on April 30th 

2014 (Wednesday).   

 

For Immediate Release 
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We apologize for any inconvenience caused during the relocation process. 

 

Please visit www.hasil.gov.my for further details. 

 

# # # 

 

THANK YOU 
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